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TERM 1 REPORT CARD 

Dear Parents (Grades Pre-Nur-V), 
 

Greetings! 
 

As we complete the first term of the Academic session 2021-22 through our virtual 
platform, it is time to share with you the Term 1 Report Card for   your ward. The 
Report card gives a detailed account of the child’s academic progress and reflects 
personal, social, and emotional development as well.  

The Report Card can be accessed on the school ERP. For the Pre-Nursery students, 
it will be visible under Circulars on the ERP. Please download it and save for future 
purposes. 

The teachers will be happy to connect with you during the on-campus PTM 
scheduled on Saturday 18th Sept.21 to discuss your child’s progress and the way 
forward.  Kindly adhere to the allocated time slots. 

Regards, 

Team RVS  

 

 

 


